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Gareth 
 
In response to your letter of 20th August 2012, I can confirm that Western Power Distribution 
welcomes the publication of ENA Engineering Recommendation G83/2 (August 2012) and supports 
the proposal to amend the Distribution Code to allow this version of the document to take effect. 
 
Best regards 
 
Andy Hood 
Technical Policy Manager 
Western Power Distribution 

 
 


